
 

       
 
 

 
 
 
 

August 20, 2018 
VIA IBFS 
 
Ms. Marlene Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
Office of the Secretary 
445 12th Street, SW 
Washington, DC 20554 
Attn:  International Bureau 
 
RE: Notification of Consummation – Premier Communications, Inc. 
 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 
Pursuant to Section 63.24(e)(4) of the Commission’s Rules1, JSI hereby provides notice on 
behalf of Premier Communications (“Premier”) of consummation August 15, 2018, of the 
assignment of control as granted by the International Bureau under ITC-ASG-20180430-
00078 in which the long distance services provided by Hospers Telephone Exchange Inc. 
d/b/a HTC Communications was assigned to Premier.2  Premier provides services to its 
newly assigned customers pursuant to its existing international section 214 authorization, 
ITC-214-19970905-00537. 
 
Please direct any questions or inquiries regarding this matter to the undersigned. 
 
  Respectfully submitted, 

 
  John Kuykendall 
  Vice President 
  John Staurulakis, Inc. 
  jkuykendall@jsitel.com 
  301-459-7590 
 

Consultant for 
Premier Communications, Inc. 

 
cc: Premier Communications, Inc. 

                                              
1 47 C.F.R § 63.24(e)(4) 
2 See Report No. TEL-01915, FCC Public Notice, DA No. 18-698 (rel. July 5, 2018). 


